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Dear delegates!

[ am glad to welcome you in the northern capital of Russia!

Participation of representatives of different countries in events
International Theosophical Congress gives confidence that culture remains
a powerful unifying factor for people all over the world.

I have no doubt that Congress will become additional an incentive for the
successful expansion and strengthening of international cultural ties. In
particular, in such an important matter as
education of the younger generation on the basis of humanism, morality
and spirituality.

I sincerely wish the delegates of the Congress good health,
good mood and, of course, successful productive work!
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